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Pakistan Institute for Corporate Governance (PICG)  in collaboration with 

The International Finance Corporation (IFC) is pleased to announce a 

training on ESG and Sustainability for Board Directors. This 

comprehensive training aims to enhance the understanding of ESG and 

sustainability principles and support the implementation of effective 

strategies to drive business growth and resilience.

This training focuses on new elements and approaches that distinguish 

ESG and sustainability from classic corporate governance. Through 

interactive methods, including case studies, discussions, and strategic 

action planning, participants will gain practical knowledge and tools to 

implement an integrated ESG approach in their own companies.

About the program
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By participating in this training, you will

Gain clarity on ESG and sustainability principles and their
impact on business

Develop practical skills to implement ESG strategies and
enhance board effectiveness

Enhance your understanding of ESG materiality assessment,
integration into control environment & stakeholder engagement

Learn how to assess the board’s sustainability readiness and
implement effective climate governance
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The training covers the following modules
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Assessing the Board’s Sustainability Readiness

The Board’s Sustainability Role and Functions

ESG Integration into Control Environment

Building for the long term

Transparency and Disclosure

ESG Materiality Assessment

Stakeholder Engagement

Climate Governance



Who should attend
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Board Directors

CEOs and C-Suites Executives

Business Owners

Assigned the task of ESG implementation

Executives



Why PICG?
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Stay tuned for more updates and information on the 
ESG and Sustainability for Board Directors training.

COMING
SOON


